
 

NOTICE 

Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated § 57-5-105 notice is hereby given that Walland 

Market & Deli has filed an application for the issuance of an off-premises beer permit at 5317 

E. Lamar Alexander Pkwy., Walland, TN 37886.  Consideration will be given by the Blount 

County Beer Board in a meeting on Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 5:45 p.m. in room 430 of the 

Blount County Courthouse, Maryville, Tennessee.  Anyone opposing the issuance of the 

permit should appear at the stated date and time, and make their opposition known. 

 Gaye Hasty____________________ 
 Blount County Beer Board Secretary 
 

 


